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Hamamelis óJelenaô 

flowers look so good 

especially when the 

light comes from 

behind or the side, 

firing them up against 

a dark background 

like fairy lights on a 

tree. These fleeting 

light displays are 

especially noticeable 

in winter when the 

sun is very low in the 

sky. A real success 

for us is that we have 

now found a place in 

our garden where 

Cyclamen coum 
thrives. For years we 

have tried it in many 

different spots in the 

garden but could only 

do it justice in a pot. 

When I made the first 

sand bed for bulbs I 

scattered some Cyclamen coum seeds in the upper layers of sand and that has resulted in some well-established 

plants with a succession of self-sown seedlings of varying ages. 



I am always 

interested the 

variations that occur 

in plant species. The 

plants above most 

obviously have 

different coloured 

flowers but also a 

different growth 

habit - the upper one 

forming a nice 

compact grouping of 

the leaves while in 

the lower ones are 

more straggly. 

It really teaches us 

that just because a 

plant does not grow 

where you first try it 

in your garden it is 

worth persevering 

and trying it in 

different places. 

Sometimes simply 

moving it a short 

distance can make a huge difference.  

 
From my chair in our sitting room I look across to this raised bed, like viewing a distant mountain scene - at certain 

times the low light briefly highlights the fruiting bodies on the moss elevating the scene to something special.  


